
Knights of Columbus – Council 4400

Thank You from the St. Clare Festival Committee

On behalf of the St. Clare Festival Committee at St. Bernadette Church,
Campus of St. Pio Parish, we wish to extend our deepest and most heartfelt

gratitude to all members of our parish family across our combined three church
campuses. Your generosity, spirit of community, and commitment to our shared
mission have once again made the 2025 St. Clare Festival a truly memorable

and uplifting event.

Through your donations, your volunteer work, your prayers, and your joyful
participation, you have not only supported the success of the festival itself, but

also strengthened the bonds that unite us as one parish family. The joy and
fellowship shared during the festival remind us of the blessings of coming

together in faith and celebration.

We also wish to recognize and thank everyone for their overwhelming
generosity toward our parish Food Pantry. Your kindness ensures that we can
continue to provide for those in need within our community, reflecting the very

heart of our mission and the values we hold dear as followers of Christ.

May God bless each of you for your continued support, and may the spirit of
unity and service we experienced at the festival inspire us all throughout the

coming year.
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